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Australian Masters Corporate Bond Fund No 5 Limited 

(ASX: AKY) 

ASX Announcement 

 

 

On 4 August 2016, the Directors of Australian Masters Corporate Bond Fund No 5 

Limited (the Company) made a request to the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) to 

be delisted from the official list of the ASX. 

 

ASX has since approved the application to delist the Company and it is anticipated that 

the Company will be delisted close of business on 26 August 2016. 

 

 

For further information contact: 

 

Hannah Chan 

Company Secretary 

Australian Masters Corporate Bond Fund No 5 Limited 


